
405 Biltmore Way
Coral Gables, FL 33134
www.coralgables.com

City of Coral Gables

Legislation Details (With Text)

File #:  Version: 120-1213 Name: ThyssenKrupp change order

Status:Type: Resolution Adopted

File created: In control:2/19/2020 City Commission

On agenda: Final action:3/10/2020 3/10/2020

Enactment date: 3/10/2020 2020-67Enactment #:

Title: A Resolution authorizing a change order to the Elevator, Escalator and Moving Walks with Related
Equipment, Services, Accessories and Supply contract 100516-TKE with ThyssenKrupp Elevator
Corporation, pursuant to Section 2-764(b), Approval of Change Orders and Contract Modifications, in
the amount of $337,061 for repairs to Garage 6 elevators.

Sponsors:

Indexes:

Code sections:

Attachments: 1. Signed Resolution 2020-67, 2. Elevator 100516-TKE -COVER, 3. Elevator 100516-TKE - RESOL,
4. Quote, 5. Verbatim Transcript for CCMtg March 10 2020 - Agenda Item I-2 - Resolution authorizing
a change order to the elevator escalator and moving walks

Action ByDate Action ResultVer.

adopted by Resolution NumberCity Commission3/10/2020 1 Pass

A Resolution authorizing a change order to the Elevator, Escalator and Moving Walks with Related Equipment, Services,
Accessories and Supply contract 100516-TKE with ThyssenKrupp Elevator Corporation, pursuant to Section 2-764(b),
Approval of Change Orders and Contract Modifications, in the amount of $337,061 for repairs to Garage 6 elevators.
On May 24, 2018, the City entered into a piggyback agreement pursuant to Procurement Code 2-945 for elevator services
with ThyssenKrupp Elevator Corporation. The contract allows for the comprehensive solutions to elevator, escalator and
moving walk needs with providing for installation, maintenance and repair services.

Since execution of this agreement, ThyssenKrupp has performed multiple repairs or equipment replacements for various
elevators located throughout the City. Currently, the two existing elevators at Garage 6 are in need of repairs that consist
of refurbishment, new mechanical equipment and renovations of the two cabs.

Due to the on-going need for elevator services, Public Works would like to amend the annual contract amount in order to
expedite repairs to Garage No. 6 elevators and request additional spending authority through the remaining term of the
agreement in an amount not to exceed the available budget.
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